
Appendix 6.2  
 

 

From: Robert Back   
Sent: 24 January 2017 12:05 
To:  Jenette Hicks 
Cc: (3rd party recipients names removed- available in original email )   
Subject: Re: Todays meeting 
 
Thanks for your reply Jenette 
 
I think the colour comes down to a personal preference but I have always had yellow 
and my father did before me so it's been nearly 30 years 
 
I don't think it'll be a committee needed conversation 
 
If you see attached (sorry for the dirty sign as been working) are my personal sign 
wrapped signs with my company logos (at a very expensive cost to be original) 
which I would be quite happy to make larger with whatever was needed to reference 
rossendale 
 
 

 
Kind Regards 

 

Robert Back 

 

Director 

C&M Travel Ltd  

 

Vice Chairman  

Rossendale Taxi Association  

 


